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Friday 8th November 2024 
 

Re: Swimming Pool Closure 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We hope this letter finds you well. Year 4 have really been enjoying our Swimming sessions at 
Morley Leisure Centre so far. Unfortunately, Leeds City Council have made us aware that from 
Monday 25th November 2024 until Monday 13th January 2025, Morley Leisure Centre is closing 
their pool area for vital refurbishment works to bring a better experience for customers. 
 

This does mean that our children will unfortunately miss 3 sessions due to the work being 
completed. We enquired about whether we could access a different location, however, due to 
the size of the school swimming programme, there is no availability elsewhere. 
 

This means that children won’t be swimming on the following Fridays and can attend school in 
their usual school uniform: 
 

Friday 29th November 2024 
Friday 6th December 2024 

Friday 13th December 2024 
 

Children will have their first session back on Friday 17th January 2025 and this will run right 
through until July. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Marchant and the Y4 team 
PE Lead 
 
 
 


